
Oriden is excited to welcome any 

interested public to attend its Open House 

event where we will introduce our 

proposed 20 megawatt ground mounted, 

photovoltaic  solar project to be located in 

the Town of Clarendon: Farwell Solar.

Farwell Solar
Open House

Details:

Where: Clarendon Fire Department 

16169 E Lee Rd, Holley, NY 14470

When: 12/11/2019, 6-8pm

Who: Oriden LLC, a Pittsburgh 

based solar and energy storage 

project developer 

POWER MADE POSSIBLE | www.oridenpower.com

The open house will include a presentation by Oriden about 

the company and the proposed solar project, followed by 

Q&A from members of the community. Pizza and drinks will 

be served to the guests of the event.


